
Michele McManus 
 

I believe an annual review of the Pesticide Application System is a good idea, but not all parties
have been invite to the review. There should be a group of people that report from the application
side. What is working for them in the field and how it translates into the paperwork side. They
could come from the Farm Bureau in each district or a committee formed by recommendations from
the Farm Bureau. 

Clarification on all the details and how this system will work need to finalized before the system
goes online. Please do not implement program with out a clear path of how this will work. 

I am still concerned why the information needs to be available to everyone. I have no problem with
the application's neighboring houses and fields having access to the information, but why is
necessary for people living 200 miles away to have access to the information?


